

Fwd: NASA Payment Request Monthly Cut-off Update

@barnard.edu>
To: @barnard.edu>, Victoria Toro <vtoro@barnard.edu>
Cc: @barnard.edu>

Wed, Apr 2, 2025 at 9:17 AM

FYI!

---- Forwarded message ----

From: NSSC-PR-Correspondence <nssc-pr-correspondence@mail.nasa.gov>

Date: Tue, Apr 1, 2025 at 5:54 PM

Subject: NASA Payment Request Monthly Cut-off Update To: ptuffley@barnard.edu <ptuffley@barnard.edu>

Cc: NSSC-PostAward-Admin <nssc-postaward-admin@mail.nasa.gov>

Dear NASA Grantee Community,

NASA has implemented an early cut-off for drawdowns each month. All NASA payment requests must be requested in the Payment Management System on the 26th* of each month by 3:30 p.m. US Eastern Time. If the 26th of the month falls on a Saturday, Sunday, or federal holiday, payment requests must be made on the preceding workday. The Payment Management System will re-open for NASA drawdowns on the first business day of each month. For questions, please contact your NASA Center Point of Contact at nssc-contactcenter@mail.nasa.gov or your PMS Liaison Accountant.

Thank you for your work and partnership with NASA.

